
Be the hand  
of AA when  

someone reaches 
out for help.

Lend your ear and phone to Saint Paul Intergroup. We need  
Night Owl volunteers. If you have a year of sobriety and stay home 
once a month, this service opportunity is perfect for you.

There are ongoing open shifts available as well as a back-up list. 
If you take an ongoing shift it can be as little as a once-a-month 
commitment. If you add your name to the back-up list we will call 
you when a shift needs to be covered.

It was not too long ago when the Intergroup phone was answered 
after hours by an answering service. Not only was this service 
expensive but it was not really in line with carrying out Intergroup’s 
primary purpose. 

Please join us in making sure when an alcoholic reaches out for 
help, an alcoholic is there.

To sign up for a shift, be added to the back-up list,  
or you just have questions regarding Night Owl,  

please call Saint Paul Intergroup at 651.227.5502.


